24th llarch 1950
Dear Sirs,

S2el e "KILWA" (R-M-C’ )

With reference to your Report No., 5339
relating to the Refrigerating Installation of
the above named vessel, I think it well to
acquaint you I am now advised by the Owners
that the two refrigerated cargo spaces proposed

to be lnstalled in the starboard bunker will not
now be proceeded with.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the Classgification
Committee.

The Surveyors,
DURBA Ne
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